Public Information Meeting

Reconstruction of Old Cathole Road Tuesday, April 3, 7 p.m.

Auditorium
Tolland High School
1 Eagle Way, Tolland, CT



The Town of Tolland will be reconstructing Old Cathole Road to address deteriorated pavement conditions and to improve conditions for pedestrians and bicyclists. The Town received a grant to help cover the costs of construction. The Town's engineering consultant, BSC Group, has begun design work on the project.

At the meeting, you will:

- Hear an overview of the type of work proposed
- Learn about the anticipated project schedule
- Be able to ask questions of town staff and the consultant engineer
- Provide feedback and ideas on what we might consider over the longer term (beyond this immediate project) to improve this important local road

In the meantime, please contact the Planning and Development Department at 860-871-3601 if you have questions.